COMMUNICATION - C18

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 15, 2020

To: Mary Mauti or Elisa Testa September 8, 2020

Re: ReSubmission of Application for Development at
7553 Islington Ave. and 150 Bruce St.

We, Nello and Carmen Zuech, residing at 45 Pioneer Lane, Woodbridge, Ontario, L4L 2J2, are against the
Building and Development of the 21 Storey Residential Building at 7553 Islington Ave. and 150 Bruce St.

We are against any development on these sites. This is because it will cause a massive ecological
imbalance in the nature surrounding it. It will cause irreversible damage to the biodiversity of the
species of Flora and Fauna.

There will be a severe increase in pollution in this area because of the increase in traffic, therefore
harming what remains of the natural environment and would cause or worsen respiratory issues for
the many elderly people living right beside the area.

The significant erosion on the valley walls and on the banks of the Humber River will be hazardous and
irreversible.

Again we stress, that we do not now or ever support any kind of development on these lands.

Thank you

Carmen Zuech
Nello Zuech
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